
PPA Transportation Committee Minutes, 18 February 2020 
Pratt School 
 
In attendance: Dan Bryant, Barb Thoman (guest, Union Park District COuncil), Rob Nordin, 
Nancy Kosciolek, David Frank, Lynn Von Korff, Julia Tabbut, Ben Tuthill, Evan Roberts 
 

1. Critical parking public information meeting: ​An informational meeting on critical 
parking will be held at the Textile Center on 11 March at 7pm.  

2. Glendale Critical Parking​: A motion to endorse the Glendale request for expanded 
critical parking hours was passed unanimously 

a. The PPA Board of Directors supports the residents of Glendale in their request to 
change the Glendale critical parking area so there is no parking, except by 
permit, from 8:00am to 10:00pm daily, seven days a week. 

3. I-94 Reconstruction​: Barb Thoman addressed the meeting about the planning for the 
I-94 rebuild, and community consultation. St Paul District Councils have formed a 
working group, separate from the MnDoT consultation process to discuss community 
response along the corridor.  

a. Meetings for the working group are held approximately once a month with one 
representative from each community 

b. The Committee agreed to participate in this process with Julia Tabbut acting as 
the committee representative. Ben Tuthill and Nancy Kosciolek will be alternates. 

4. Bedford/Franklin​: Ben Tuthill has drafted a petition, which will be circulated 
electronically and in person over the next few weeks. 

5. Paint the Pavement application: ​The Pratt School Parent Teacher Organization has 
requested the collaboration of PPA in a Paint the Pavement application for Malcolm 
Avenue for the April deadline (June paint date).  

a. Motion: The committee endorses the proposal to collaborate with Pratt School 
PTO on a Paint the Pavement application.  

b. The motion passed unanimously 
c. Lynn Von Korff informed the meeting the ice cream social will be held on 

Saturday, 30 May (a change from the usual date which would have been Friday, 
5 June) 

6. Any other business: ​Green on 4th Personal Care Attendants parking concerns. Lynn 
Von Korff raised the issue of parking concerns for PCAs working at Green on 4th. Evan 
Roberts will connect with Britt Howell to discuss this issue. 

7. Next meeting: ​The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 17 March. 


